HOPE GROWS NEWSLETTER MARCH 2022





Salema Horn, Owner

240-246-7835- M-F 6:30a.m. - 7:00 p.m.



Corona Virus Intake Procedures are still in effect.

Please continue to wear masks, regardless of vaccination status.

Please continue to sanitize upon entry

Please continue to check your child's temperature and record in intake

Please wait in the lobby for a staff member to walk your child to their classroom.

Please continue to monitor symptoms and keep your children home: cough, shortness of breath, fever, above 100.4 or higher, chills shivering, muscle pain, sore throat, loss of sense of taste or smell and gastrointestinal symptoms, such as nausea vomiting or diarrhea. A doctor's note and/or Covid-19 PCR test may be required to return to care.

Activities

Join us in celebrating Dr. Seuss's Birthday all week February 28 -March 4 Monday

Dr. Seuss Week

Tuesday

Cat in the Hat Day: Wear Hat Wednesday

Dr. Seuss Birthday Wear stripes with Red and White

Thursday

Green eggs and ham Wear green

Friday

Fox in Socks Day: Wear mismatched socks



St Patrick's Day Party will take place on Wednesday March 16 at 3:30 pm. A sign-up Sheet will go out soon!

BIRTHDAYS: if YOUR CHILD HAS A BIRTHDAY IN THE MONTH OF MARCH, please feel free to celebrate with us! Please celebrate a Friday birthday party with the office. Kindly remember to celebrate with NUT FREE treats.

Life Cubby:

Please check your Life Cubby app for class reminders, newsletters, menus and activities.

Tuition Reminders

Tuition payments are due at the beginning of each week on Mondays. Late payment fees are applicable. Please visit us at www.hopegrowschilddevelopmentcenter.com

Like our page @Hope Grows Child
Development

"Hope Grows is a place where we promote equality and diversity"